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Comments: I'm a frequent visitor to Cave Creek Canyon and would like to express my suport for the proposed

South Fork Day Use Area project. Key features that are much needed include the valt toilets, picnic tables,

additional parking and the handicapped accessable nature trail. This project would be replacing facilites that

existed for decades with the addition of handicapp accessability.

 

I am opposed to the seasonal closing of FSR 42E. The closure would further reduce available parking during the

busy season. I would be in favor of taking steps to reduce the speed limit to 10 mph which could include water

diversion bars. This would greatly reduce the dust and increase safety for all concerned.


